
 

 

 

Safeguarding Statement 

(For HR use / recruiting freelancers / visiting professionals / contractors / volunteers et al) 

 

Guildhall School of Music & Drama is committed to a robust safeguarding culture where the 

safety and wellbeing of our students is a top priority.  We take all safeguarding concerns 

seriously and therefore ask that you familiarise yourself with our Safeguarding Policy.  This 

policy clarifies our safeguarding and professional conduct expectations for all staff / 

freelancers / visiting artists / volunteers when working directly with our students and/or on 

our premises.  Reporting pathways and where to seek safeguarding support are all included 

in this policy. Please contact us immediately if you notice a concern or if you have any 

questions regarding our safeguarding processes.  

By ticking this box below, you agree that you understand and will work according to our 

safeguarding and professional conduct expectations, as set out in the policies and 

procedures attached:   

 

Attachments to this statement (each department to add these documents): 

• Guildhall School Safeguarding Policy 

• Staff / Student Relationship Policy 

• Code of Conduct (where applicable) 


